
Alapan Bandyopadhyay 1as 

Additional Chief Secretary 
Home&Hill Affairs and P.A. Deptts. 

Government of West Bengal 

Nabanna' 13h Floor 
325, Sarat Chatterjee Road OFWES 

Howrah 711 102 

Phone +91 33 2214-5656 

Fax +91 33 2214-3001 
e-mail: wb.secyhome@gmail.com 

No.385/HS/PA/20 26th September 2020 

Sri P.S. Kharola, IAS 

Secretary 
Ministry of Civil Aviation 
Government of India 
New Delhi 

Sir, 

This is to inform you that Government of West Bengal has decided to observe 

complete state wide lockdown on 7" September (Monday), 11h September (Friday) and 12th 

September (Saturday), 2020. Kindly ensure that there is no flight coming to or going out of 

any airport of West Bengal on these three days. 

This is also to inform you that restriction on flights coming in from six cities viz. 

Delhi, Mumbai, Pune, Nagpur, Chennai and Ahmedabad is being partially lifted from l* 

September, 2020 onwards. Flights from these cities can come to West Bengal thrice a week. 

Yours faithfully 
Sd/ 

(Alapan Bandyopadhyay) 

Copy to: 

1)Sri Rajesh Pandey, IAS, Principal Secretary, Micro Small & Medium Enterprises & 
Textiles Department 

Airport Director, Netaji Subhas Chandra Bose International Airport, Kolkata 

(Additional Chief Secretary) 
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